NOTICE:

MAIN STREET ROAD CLOSURE

WORK BEGINS MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 22.
ACCESS TO PEVELY ELEMENTARY WILL
BE TEMPORARILY RESTRICTED. PLEASE

SEE THE DIAGRAM BELOW.

T

PLEASE NOTE: DURING CONSTRUCTION, PLEASE
CONSIDER HAVING YOUR CHILD RIDE THE BUS WHEN
POSSIBLE TO HELP ALLEVIATE THE DELAYS THIS MAY
CAUSE. Thanks for your cooperation.



